
 

 

Plexconcil Circular dated 09.04.2020 
 

To, 
All the Members of Plexconcil,  
 
 

Dear  esteemed Member, 
 

Greetings ! 
 

  
As you are aware the Government of India has launched Aarogya Setu, a mobile application 
aimed to connect health services and we the people of India in our combined fight against 
COVID-19. The App will augment GoI’s initiatives in proactively reaching out to and informing 
the users about the potential risk of infection, best practices and relevant medical advisories 
pertaining to the containment of COVID-19 pandemic. The App is privacy-first by design and 
is currently available in 11 different languages. 
  
We request you to please download the app and join the fight against COVID-19. We also 
request that you may encourage and inform your employees and others in your work 
environment to do so in joining together to fight against the COVID-19. 
  
Download Aarogya Setu App & join the fight against COVID-19. 
 
Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nic.goi.aarogyasetu&hl=en_GB 
IOS        : https://apps.apple.com/in/app/aarogyasetu/id1505825357 
 
 
With warm regards. 

 
Regards, 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 
Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (E) 
Mumbai - 400 069 
Tel  :  +91 22 26833951 / 52 
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